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September 27, 2017 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
ROAD CONSTRUCTION 

 
The Monterey County Resource Management Agency - Public Works & Facilities announces 
that the Cachagua Storm Damage Repair Project will begin October 9, 2017.  The project 
consists of the construction of a reinforced soil slope embankment and road reconstruction.  The 
project is expected to be completed by the end of January 2018.  The road will be closed for 
several weeks during the construction of the project. Construction area signage will be installed 
to direct motorist around this section of Cachagua Road.  The following website has been also 
set-up to keep community updated on the project and road closures: 
http://www.co.monterey.ca.us/government/departments-i-z/resource-management-agency-rma-
/public-works/faq-s/cachagua-road-emergency-storm-repairs.  
 
The Cachagua Road Emergency Repair Project will have a construction cost of approximately 
$1,736,000 which will be funded with Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), 
California State Office of Emergency Services (CALOES) and local Monterey County Funds. 
 
Granite Construction, Inc., of Watsonville, California, was awarded the construction contract for 
this project. 
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